
Sandringham Way, Frimley, 

Camberley, Surrey, GU16 9YF 

01252 837538 

 Head Teacher: Mrs K Money 

www.sandringham.surrey.sch.uk 

info@sandringham.kite.academy 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Friday 25th February 2022 

 

 

Dear Families,  

 

The children in Year 1 are busy preparing for their Spring Celebration performance 

on Wednesday 16th March 2022 starting at 9.30am. This exciting event titled 

“There’s a Sunflower in my Supper” involves all children in Owls and Squirrels and 

is a combined performance to celebrate our talents in singing, signing, dancing and 

acting! 

 

All Year 1 families are invited to join us between 9.30-10am.  Younger siblings are 

also welcome, but we would ask that they are able to sit quietly on your lap so as 

not to distract the children from their play. Thank you. With limited space in our 

small hall, we regret there will be no room for pushchairs.  

 

The children will practise singing and performing together in school over the next 

two weeks as well as to the rest of the school in our dress rehearsal on Monday 

14th March.  Next week we will be sending home lines for those children who have 

a speaking part, as well as details of any additions needed to the simplified 

costumes we have in school.  

 

For now, please take this letter as your “save the date” and we look forward to 

seeing many of you in the audience of our Spring Celebration. 

 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Miss Randles, Mrs Robinson, Mrs Jones and the children in Year 1 
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